
 
South Carolina Board of Barber Examiners 

Task Force Meeting 
February 13, 2023 11:00 a.m. 

Synergy Business Park 
Kingstree Building 

110 Centerview Drive, Conference Room 108 
Columbia, South Carolina 29210 

 
1. Meeting Called to Order 

 
a. Public notice of this meeting was properly posted at the SC Board of Barber Examiners office, 

Synergy Business Park, Kingstree Building and provided to all requesting persons, 
organizations, and news media in compliance with Section 30-4-80 of the South Carolina 
Freedom of Information Act. Due to technical constraints, members of the public who wish to 
attend may do so by telephone. For meeting access information, please email 
boardinfo@llr.sc.gov.  
 

b. Rules of the Meeting 
 

2. Review and Discussion of Curricula for Registered Barbers and for Master Hair Care Specialists 
 
Chairperson Paul Robinson called the meeting of the S.C Board of Barber Examiner Task Force to 
order at 11:50 a.m. Other Task Force members participating in the meeting included: 
 

• Melissa Jones Horton 
Other persons in attendance included: Theresa Brown, Administrator; Mary League, Advice Counsel; 
Robynn Devine, Staff; Jennifer Stillwell, OIE; and DaShaun West.  
Discussion continued on the Master Hair Care Specialist and Registered Barber Curriculum. Mr. 
Robinson stated that Dr. Maura Scali-Sheahan submitted a working copy of the curriculum that lays out 
the subject matter areas. Mr. Robinson stated that it was requested that it was requested that all of the 
Task Force members submit their comments and concerns about the curriculum. 
Mr. Robinson stated that the curriculum has not been changed and that Dr. Scali-Sheahan outlined the 
current curriculum for Master Hair Care Specialists and Registered Barbers as well as divining the 
subject matter up into hours to be taught.  
The Task Force discussed potential changes to the Barber School and OJT Curriculum. Topics 
addressed included; requiring Registered Barbers hours they don’t need, areas to eliminate for 
Registered Barbers, reviewing 1500 hours and Candidate Information Bulletin (CIB) to come up with 
another curriculum, and lowering hours. 
Mr. Paul Robinson, Ms. Mary League and Ms. Theresa Brown will work on the Registered Barbers and 
Master Hair Care Specialist Curriculum prior to the next task force meeting.  
 

3. Adjournment 
The meeting was adjourn at 12:20 p.m. 
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